
 
June 5, 2019 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Attn:  Filing Center 
 
Re:  PacifiCorp’s Request for Change of Service Lists  
 
PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power respectfully requests that the Public Utility Commission of 
Oregon change the parties on the official service list for UM 1158 as described below. 
 
Remove: 
 
 Joelle Steward 
 Pacific Power & Light 
 825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000  
 Portland, OR 97233 
 Email: joelle.steward@pacificorp.com 
 
If you have any questions about this filing, please contact Cathie Allen at (503) 813-5934. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 


